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I received a request for public comment card in the mail on a development permit application
for the building 508 8th Street. Reading this card I'm under the impression that they are going
to be adding more units to this building and decreasing the amount of parking spots. As a
resident of the area parking on 8th Street is all ready at a premium as there is so many people
parking on the roadway already. I highly disencourage that this application goes through
unless they will be providing parking for that unit other than the street. I hope my concerns are
viewed and does not allow this project to go ahead.

Thank you for your time.

Derek Davies



